
From: Marilyn Rotberg <marilyn.rotberg@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Nov 24, 2021 at 4:20 PM 
Subject: Re: Adding a room to accommodate Chibu's diability 
To: Chima Ozor <dr.chima.ozor@gmail.com> 
 

Chima, 
Victor and I support your building project. This will make thing easier for you and Chiba.  Have a blessed 
Thanksgivings Day. 
Victor and Marilyn 
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